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Office that they could not quite accept him out of 
hand without a personal interview, hut they have
written to the Governor-General to arrange ior his

%

being interviewed and reported on, if possible, near

his present residence.
I enclose a copy of the letter to the 

Governor-General as well as one to Mr. O'Meara 
himself with regard to the points raised in his letter.

Yours sincerely,

General Sir Arthur Currie* GGMG., KGB., KCMG., 
c/o High Commissioner for Canada


